
As of 4:00 p.m., today, Friday August 12, 2022, City Council 
Incumbent, Denis Weber, did not file nomination papers. 

Pursuant to Elections Code Section 10225, the nomination 
period has been extended, to nominate candidates other than 
an incumbent, to 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, August 17, 2022.

The Agoura Hills extended nomination period will close
at 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, August 17, 2022.

The City Clerk’s Office will be open, by appointment only, to issue or file     
nomination papers for the upcoming November 8, 2022, election, as follows:

8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. (Monday – Wednesday)
by Appointment Only Contact the City Clerk’s Office at:

1-818-597-7303 or krodrigues@agourahillscity.org

PUBLIC NOTICE - City of Agoura Hills
General Municipal Election – Nomination Period EXTENDED

Posted: August 12, 2022, by Kimberly M. Rodrigues, City Clerk/Elections Official 
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